
                 
 

Friday 18th June 2021 |  Week 9 Term 2 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

to Remember 

West SaCC—Coffee + 

Cake 

Tuesday 22nd June 

Student Reports  

Wednesday 23rd June 

School Development Days 

Thursday 24th June 

Friday 25th June 

Staff and Students Return  

Monday 12th July 

P&C Meeting 

Thursday 29th July 2021 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT 

Please keep an eye on our 

school app for regular 

updates and information. 

NOTES SENT HOME 

WEEK 9 

 

Athletics Carnival 

CANTEEN 
contact number :  

02 6882 8676 

 

Dear Parents and Carers. 

This will be the last newsletter for Term 2 and I would like to thank all of our Dubbo 
West Community for your ongoing support. I would also like to remind you that the 
last two days of Term 2 (24th and 25th June) are staff development days. The         
Neighbourhood Centre will be running Vacation Care in the hall so please contact 
them should you need to avail yourself of this. There will be NO staff development 
day at the commencement of Term 3 with all students returning on Monday 12th July.  

Teachers have been busy putting the final touches onto reports which will go home 
on Wednesday 23rd June. We will organise a parent/teacher evening in Week One of 
next term.  

Term Three is already shaping up as a busy term with the Athletics Carnival, AECG 
Meeting (Dubbo West is hosting), Stage 3 team building and leadership excursion, 
100 Days of Kindergarten, Bookweek (no parade this year) and NAIDOC celebrations 
all within the first three weeks. It is going to be an exciting term. 

It is with regret that we say goodbye to Zoe Bowkett and Edwina Spackman who will 
both leave us at the end of this term. We wish them well as they begin the next      
exciting chapters of their teaching careers.  

Have a safe and happy holiday and I’ll see you all next term. 

First day back for Staff and Students is Monday 12th July 2021. 

 

Remember: “Never ruin a good day by thinking about a bad yesterday.” 

 
Regards, 
 
Eileen Day 
Principal 

Expression of interest for Assisted Travel Support Officer (ATSO) position– Dubbo Region    
Casual Work 

 The Assisted School Travel Program (ASTP) often provides additional support to students with 
disabilities on transport. Assisted Travel Support Officers (ATSOs) support students with complex 

health or             behaviour needs to ensure their safe travel to and from school.  

 If you are interested in temporary part-time work as an ATSO the following website contains 
information on the role, and how to apply for the position:  

 https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/astp/atsos 

 For further information please contact ASTP on 1300 338 278, or email ASTP at 
atso.astp@det.nsw.edu.au 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/astp/atsos
mailto:atso.astp@det.nsw.edu.au


                 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note: Some students are not placed in house groups corresponding to their last name due to         
sibling grouping. Please check with your child’s classroom teacher if you are unsure  

of your child’s sporting group  

Dubbo West Public School Uniform 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPORTS GROUPS 

A-D BOGAN (Green ) 

E-L CASTLEREAGH ( YELLOW ) 

M-R MACQUARIE ( RED ) 

S-Z NAMOI ( BLUE ) 



                 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 
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